
The Board of Thriving Southland Association Incorporated is seeking 
applications for two new Board members. Could this be you?

Thriving Southland does amazing things in our community, supporting 37 
Catchment Groups, 2000 local members of those Groups and covering 97% of 
the Southland area. We’re looking for dynamic, passionate individuals, who care 
deeply about Southland and our grassroots approach to economic, wellbeing 
and environmental improvements.

Applications close 12 October and election takes place at the AGM on  
13 November. This appointment is for 12 months starting November 2025.

HOW TO APPLY
Please submit a short profile, that includes why you want to join our Board, 
your governance skills, relevant sector knowledge and qualifications. E-mail 
applications to office@thrivingsouthland.co.nz

You are welcome to connect with Richard Kyte, Project Lead, or Jeff Grant, 
Board Chair, to arrange a time for a confidential discussion. 

We’d love to hear from you if you’re interested. More information about the 
role is at thrivingsouthland.co.nz/current-vacancies-board

There is a small renumeration for this role.  
We look forward to receiving your application.
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